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Senator Boyce asked:  
 
Have complete base-line maps (not partial reports) now been provided to each of the 29 
priority communities as required under the Remote Service Delivery National Partnership? If 
not, why? 
 
 
Answer:  
 
Complete baseline mapping reports have been provided to all 29 communities.  
On 3 June 2011 Mr James noted that all baseline reports apart from those in the four Cape 
York, Remote Service Delivery (RSD) Communities have been provided to RSD 
communities.  The 4 Cape York RSD communities have now been provided with full 
baseline reports. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


